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August 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 

Religious Education Classes for Levels 1 thru 8 will begin September 18th 
 

Your child(ren) have been placed in a Religious Education class as indicated on the enclosed form.  Please confirm 
the email on the attached paper is correct and always remember to check your spam for an email from rel-
ed@olhope.org. We send a majority of our correspondence via email.  
 
WE ARE ASKING EACH STUDENT TO BRING A BOX OF TISSUES AND ONE BOX 

OF #2 PENCILS 
 

1. Classes in Msgr. Midura Hall will be held in the lower level of our church. 
2. Classes meet once a week for a full hour. Attendance is mandatory.  
3. Sunday Mass is a MANDATORY component of our program for all grade levels.  
4. Books and materials will be distributed to your child on his/her first day of class.  Please remember 

that a copy of all papers can be found on our www.olhope.org website. Make sure to take the time to 
review all papers and books sent home with your child for important information.  

 
 

We have enclosed the statement for Religious Education 2023-2024 school year. All fees are expected to be 
paid before classes begin. If you have already paid, your statement will show a zero balance.  Alternate payment 
arrangements may be made, please contact the office. Checks can be made out to Our Lady of Hope Religious 
Education or you can pay online, visit: Olhope.weshareonline.org.  
 
For a successful school year we at Our Lady Hope will have zero tolerance for the following:  

1. Disrespect to teachers/clergy/staff and other students. 
2. Lateness/early dismissal/excessive absences. 
3. Phone usage during class. 
4. Food or drinks except for water 

 
We thank you for your support and ask that you continue to model the commitment to prayer, community 
worship, and ministry as a Christian.  
 
 
Sincerely yours, 
Rev. Kevin Dillon, Pastor 
Maria Vargas, Coordinator of Religious Education 


